
 STRATEGIC PLAN 

 FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 

Q:  Who developed the Strategic Plan? 

A:  The Strategic Plan was developed through a process involving over 500 stakeholders including 

students, parents, employees, and community members. 

 

Q:  Why is the Strategic Plan important? 

A:  The Strategic Plan is important as it is used to guide the Campbell County School District toward the 

accomplishment of its Mission and Vision. 

 

Q:  How often will the Strategic Plan be reviewed? 

A:  The Strategic Plan will be reviewed by a monitoring process at a minimum of two times each school 

year.  Updates on the progress of meeting the goals identified in the Plan will be posted on the school 

district website after review by the Board of Trustees. 

 

Q:  If I want to look at the Strategic Plan, where do I go or who do I ask? 

A:  The Strategic Plan is available on the Campbell County School District website, along with the entire 

Monitoring Document used to identify the progress of each goal, objective, and strategy.   

 

Q:  What will the District do if it is not meeting a goal or objective? 

A:  The District will adjust its focus and intensify efforts and resources to meet all goals and/or 

objectives.  Additional strategies could also be added to ensure success for each goal or objective by the 

identified timeline. 

 

Q:  Will the Strategic Plan drive the work in the District?  If so, how? 

A:  The Strategic Plan not only identifies the Mission and Vision of the school district, but also provides a 

focus on two goals for improvement.  The two goals address student achievement and the wellness of 

students and staff. 

 

Q:  How long is the Strategic Plan designed to be in effect? 

A:  The Strategic Plan is designed and written to guide the school district for a period of five years.  The 

plan will be reviewed for the 2020-2021 school year. 


